

Honorary Advisor Sir David AKERS-JONES, GBM, KBM, JF

Honorary Life-President Robert L. WILSON, MH

Honorary Vice-President David SORTON

Chairman

Mike TANNER, MH

Director of Finance YU Wai Lun, Marco

Directors
CHEUNG Kwok Fai, JP
CHEUNG Kwok Keung, John
CHIU Tak Wing
HO Kim Fai, Fay
LEUNG Ka Cheong, Ken
LUI Kam Chi
NG Kong Wan
NG Wing Ning, Victor
Martin REYNOLDS
YEUNG Yuk Man, Vick
Mark WELLES
Elizabeth Alice Emma WRAY

Company Secretary
Anthony ROGERS, GBS, QC, JP

名譽顧問 鍾逸傑爵士, GBM,KBM, JP

永遠名譽會長 韋力生先生

名譽副會長 蘇俊偉先生

主席 鄧勵先生, MH

財務總監 余偉麟先生

張國輝先生, JP 張國強先生 趙德穎先生 何劍暉女士 梁嘉昌先生 呂錦志先生 吳江泓先生 伍永寧先生 Martin REYNOLDS 楊玉汶女士 楊理思先生 Elizabeth Alice Emma WRAY

秘書 羅傑志先生, GBS,QC, JP 23 May 2017

Attn: Principal / PE Panel,

Dear Sir / Madam,

Application for "Indoor Rowing for School Programme" for the Year 2017-2018

On behalf of the Hong Kong, China Rowing Association (HKCRA), I am pleased to invite your application for the "Indoor Rowing for Schools Programme (INRSP)" in the coming academic year. As supported by the "Sir David Trench Fund for Recreation" of the Home Affairs Bureau, the HKCRA is able to lend the indoor rowing machines to schools for indoor rowing development.

Indoor rowing is growing in popularity in schools and is one of the inter-schools events. The launching of the INRSP supports schools in this development and encourages the schools to incorporate the sport of indoor rowing in Physical Education lessons in order to provide a wide variety of attractive indoor rowing activities in schools for their students and teachers. With the overwhelming support from the participated schools in past few years, the INRSP has been widely participated by the secondary schools in Hong Kong.

You may wish to refer to the attached Programme details for further information. If your school is interested to apply for this Programme, please complete the attached application form and return by e-mail to kata.c@rowing.org.hk on or before 23 June 2017 (Fri). Successful schools MUST send responsible school teacher/s to attend the "2017-2018 School Indoor Rowing Programme – Indoor Rowing Workshop" which will be held in September or October 2017 with details to be given later.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Sports Executive, Ms. Kata CHAN at 2699-7271 or via the above e-mail.

Thank you for your attention and your support to the sport of indoor rowing is deeply appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Annie Lam

Executive Director

c.c. Indoor Rowing Committee of HKCRA